

Susana Martinez, Governor
Brent Earnest, Secretary
Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

## **General Information Memorandum**

ISD-GI 16-41

TO:

**ISD Employees & SL Start** 

FROM:

Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

DATE:

July 14th, 2016

RE:

**Selection of Sandoval County Director** 

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Stephen Williams as the new County Director for the Sandoval ISD Field office.

Stephen earned a Bachelor's degree from the University of New Mexico. He has served the Department of Human Services for the past 8 years. He started as a Family Assistance Analyst at the NE Bernalillo office, he then volunteered to work Site Support in the ASPEN project, where he coached and mentored many employees on the implementation of ASPEN. Later he was promoted to FAA II in the SE Bernalillo office, his latest position has been at the Santa Fe County Office as Line Manager. Stephen has played an important role in the success of the Customer Service Center and has served on work groups to improve the quality of service to customers.

Please welcome Stephen to his new position and join me in congratulating him.

If you have questions regarding this GI, please contact Shanita Harrison (505) 827-7265 or via email at <a href="mailto:shanita.harrison@state.nm.us">shanita.harrison@state.nm.us</a>

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203